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Bucharest, July14, 2017

Dear Mister Somanescu,

Mircea Vulcinescu was a state undersecretary in the Ministry of Finance in Ion
Antonescu’s cabinet and that is why he is considered to be a controversial figure.
I strongly believe that for the sake of the children, it is better to have the high
school named after a Romanian hero who saved lives, a person whose past can
be viewed as spotless without any doubt. On the other hand, the initiative to
rename streets and buildings is of different cities and subject to the approval of

the Romanian authorities.

All the best,

Ambassador Tamar Samash

To Mihai Sominescu, ActiveNews
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